Reception Newsletter



Friday 22nd March 2019



This Week In Reception

This week the children were still looking at pirates. We have been using the Talk for Write techniques to write the story Pedro's Pirate Treasure. The children have acted out the story and written it. We have also been looking at more and fewer in maths as well as ordering our daily routine and the days of the week.

Home Work

Reading MUST take place at least three times a week to ensure children are progressing.

This week the children have been given some homework based around the days of the week. Please complete this by next week, as well as reading at least three times a week and practising their words.



Reading at home really enables your child to develop further within their education at a more steady rate, keeping in line with their Early Learning Goals.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin

A Message From

Miss Cronin

Well Done to Millie for gaining the Christian Value Certificate and Charlie who has won the Curriculum Certificate for this week.

Book Bags

<u>Please return book bags daily as there</u> <u>may be letters to go in them or</u>

invitations. We try to change the books on a Tuesday and a Thursday.

Snacks

children to enjoy during snack time.
If you wish for your child to have toast, please pay for this, for the next half term via parentpay.

Miss Cronin

Diary Dates

Pirate Morning – Friday 5th April 2019, Reception Parents are invited to join us in a Pirate morning-9.15am-10.15am

Lent Appeal – 28th March We will be collecting donations for helprefugees.org

A £2 donation has been suggested. This is for wearing red clothing and to be able to buy some crafts that the children will have been involved in making on the day.

Mothers Day Afternoon Tea – 2nd April-KS1 2-2.2.30 KS2-2.30-30

Easter "Carousel" Day – 8th April

Easter Celebration - 10th April at 9:30am - All welcome

Coats

Coats should still be in school at all times. Please ensure they are named.

P.E

P.E is now on a Tuesday afternoon with PNE. Please ensure your child always has their PE kit in school.



Thank you.